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VIGILINT Expeditionary Solutions maintains a compliance plan in accordance with the 
Federal Acquisition Regulation (FAR 52.222-50) and Executive Order 13627 
Strengthening Protections Against Trafficking in Persons in Federal Contracts.  
 
VIGILINT condemns all forms of human trafficking and the commercial sexual 
exploitation of children. VIGILINT supports every person’s right to safety and security 
and fully complies with the US government’s zero-tolerance policy in engaging in any 
form of trafficking in persons.  
 
VIGILINT personnel, subcontractors, subcontractor employees and agents are 
required to report any violations of or activity inconsistent with the U.S. Government’s 
policy prohibiting trafficking in persons set forth in FAR 52.222‐50(b), and may do so 
without fear of retaliation and are subject to employee protection, if applicable, under 
U.S.C. 2409 as implemented in the DFARS subpart 203.9, by contacting their 
supervisor/manager, Human Resources Manager, or President, and may also contact 
the Global Human Trafficking Hotline at 1‐844‐888‐FREE or via email at 
help@befree.org. 

 
 
 


